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Our Value for April is Courage. 

 

 

 
 

 

Dates for your diary. 

29th April— Internet safety workshops for KS2. 

6th May—Bank Holiday Monday. Day off. 

 13th –17th May—Year 6 SATs. 

20th-21st May– Year 4 camping trip. 

23rd May, 9.00am—Year 1 class assembly 

Friday 24th May  - school finishes for half term. 

 

Year 6 SATs 

All the children in Year 6 will be completing their 
SATs during the week of May  13th. It is vital that 
the children attend school every day during SATs 
week and are on time every day. Children need 
lots of sleep and rest in the run up to SATs and also 
during the week itself. The  children have all 
worked extremely hard and this is their chance to 
show how well they can do  before moving to high 
school. 

 

Year 4 with Active Hope 

At the beginning of the week the children in Year 4 
worked with staff from Active Hope to take part in a 
range of team building activities. The children  developed 
their skills of communication, critical thinking and trust. 
The activities were part of the build up to their camping 
trip at the end of this half term. 

Don’t forget we have the meeting for parents at 9am on 
Thursday 2nd of May. 

Toilet Twinning 

On Wednesday some members of St Thomas’ 
Church came into school to talk to the children all 
about Toilet Twinning. This is a project which   
supports communities to build their own basic  
toilets, having a huge impact on their health and 
also safety. We are hoping to raise enough money 
so that as a school we can twin a toilet in a school 
abroad. All donations will be gratefully received. 
One pupil has already donated his pocket money. 


